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Executive Summary:  

The intent of this report is to inform Council of any compliance related issues and general 
information from the Environmental Services Department for the months of September and 
October 2023.  

Context and Background Information:  

This report includes a summary of ministry inspections and sampling completed in addition to 
the weekly required bacteriological testing.  

 

Sampling 

Quarterly sampling for all municipal water systems including annual sampling for the 
Kincardine DWS was completed on October 10, 2023, as per the sampling schedule. All 
results received have been within the acceptable limits.  

Semi annual sampling for the Kincardine Wastewater Effluent was completed on October 17, 
2023. The results have not yet been received but are not expected to differ from the October 
2022 results.  

 

Ministry Inspections 

An on-site ministry inspection for the Kincardine Drinking water system and the Huronville 
Distribution System took place on September 20, 2023.  Requested documentation was 
submitted to the ministry for review. A final report for the inspection has not been received.  



Consultation Overview: 

None 

Origin: 

The Drinking Water Quality Management Stand requires relevant aspects of the Quality 
Management System to be communicated to the Owner of the system. 

 

Attachments:  None 

Prepared by:  Lisa Crimmings, Environmental Compliance Officer 

Submitted by:  Mark O’Leary, Manager of Environmental Services 

 


